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PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2024  

 
The Board of Directors of CDW Holding Limited (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) would like to announce that following a preliminary review of the information currently 
available to the Board, including the unaudited consolidated financial results for the financial year 
ended 31 December 2024 (“FY2024”), the Company is expected to report a consolidated operating 
loss (the “Loss”) for FY2024.  
 
A preliminary review of the Group's unaudited consolidated financial results for FY2024 indicates that 
the envisaged loss is primarily due to regressive order delivery in the LCD backlight units (BLU) 
segment during the review period. Total BLU delivered in FY2024 was reduced by around 40%, 
resulting in a decline of approximately US$30 million in BLU sales compared to last year.  
 
Further details of the Group’s financial performance including the Loss will be disclosed when the 
Company finalises and announces its unaudited consolidated financial results for FY2024, which will 
be announced on or before 1 March 2025. 
 
Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in 
the shares of the Company. If in doubt as to the action they should take, shareholders and investors 
should consult their stockbrokers, bankers, solicitors, accountants, tax advisers or other professional 
advisers. 
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